Thomas Fairchild Community School
Forston Street, London N1 7HA
Telephone: 020 7253 9469

tfoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr. Matthew Trahair

Friday 19th May 2023

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,
Re: RSE Lessons

After half term, the children will be completing their RSE (Relationships and Sex
Education) unit of PHSE (Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education). At Thomas
Fairchild, we do this through the Jigsaw scheme of work and a unit called ‘Changing Me’.
This unit is designed to support children through transitions by teaching skills and
offering a toolkit for managing change.

If you would like more information about what the children will be learning in this unit,
please join us for a short parent information session after school next week. The dates and
times are listed below:

e Years1& 2: Monday 22nd May at 3.45pm in 1T
e Years 3 & 4: Tuesday 23rd May at 3.45pm in 4T
® Years 5 & 6: Thursday 25th May at 3.45pm in 6T

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s
class teacher or one of the leadership team.

Kind regards,
Matt Trahair
Headteacher


https://jigsawpshe.com/home

